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The file was considered at a Board meeting held on the 16/04/2025. The Board

decided to refuse consent to the compulsory acquisition for the reasons and

considerations as indicated hereunder.

Reasons and Considerations

Having regard to the letter submitted to An Bord Pleanala by the applicant dated the

4th day of April, 2025, seeking to withdraw the said compulsory acquisition

application, and the documents on file generally, the Board considered that it would

be appropriate to refuse consent to the compulsory acquisition of the site.
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